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PIKA 
INTERNATIONAL, INC. 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Regional Administrator, Region IV 
Attention: Ms. Carol Hill (carol.hill@nrc.gov) 
1600 East Lamar Boulevard 
Arlington, Texas 76011-4511 
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September 29, 2016 
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Request for License Amendment. Rlavlttwtr.~ Date: {O,fl'1t:J6 
License Number 42-27787-01, Licensee, PIKA International, Inc. 

Subject: 

Docket Number 030-36709. 

Dear Ms. Hill, 

This amendment request is submitted to request the following changes to our license: 

1. We would like to remove License Conditions 6D, 7D and SD, allowing 
possession of special nuclear material. We haven't encountered this material and 
would like to reduce the license fee associated with this material. 

2. We would like to separate and remove the D&D portion of our license 
(decontamination and decommissioning of facilities, equipment, and containers) 
since we have not done any D&D work in close to the last two years and don't 
anticipate any this new fiscal year either. PIKA only has been doing the waste 
brokering (characterization, packaging, transportation and disposal) for our 
Government clients. PIKA is not using the D&D authorization and would like to 
save the license fee. 

Please contact me if you would like more information concerning this request. 

Thank you for your help with amendment request. 

Sincerely, 

~rLL 
Joel I. Cehn, RSO 
jcehn@pikainc.com 
510-863-1570 

cc: Roberto Torres (US NRC) 
Terry Kasnavia (PIKA) 

12723 Capricorn Dr. #500 I Stafford, Texas 77477 j 281-340-5525 tel 281-340-5533 fax 
www.pikainc.com 

a.592115 



Hill, Carol 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Srini Neralla <sneralla@pikainc.com> 
Tuesday, October 11, 2016 4:16 PM 
Hill, Carol 
Torres, RobertoJ; Joel Cehn 

Subject: [External_Sender] Request for License Amendment. License Number 42-27787-01 (PIKA 
International, Inc.) Docket Number 030-36709. 

Attachments: PIKA_NRC license_Amendment Request_29Sept2016.pdf.pdf 

Good Afternoon Carol. 

Hope you are doing well. 

I am sending this Amendment Request on behalf of Joel Cehn, who is out ofthe country for a brief period. 

Please feel free to call me at 832-535-4626 if I can be of any assistance regarding this while Joel Cehn is 
out. He wHI take this over when he returns. 

Thank you. 

Best Regards, 

Srini 

Srini Neralla, Ph.D. 
Radiological Program Consultant to PIKA 
832-535-4626 
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